
A FEW ITEMS

1. RELATED TO THE CROWDED SPACE AND THE INABILITY TO SOCIAL DISTANCE I AM REQUESTING

THAT MASKS BE WORN FOR THE SAFETY OF ALL. IT IS NOT MANDATORY. HAND SANITIZER WILL

BE AVAILABLE IN THE HALL.

2. IF YOU ARE ABLE PLEASE BRING YOUR OWN BOX OR BAG.

3. THERE IS A DRW. A BASKET HAS BEEN DONATED WITH ARTISTIC MATERIALS AND A PORTABLE

WOODEN EASEL. TICKETS ARE 1 FOR $2.00 OR 3 FOR $5.00.

4. BOOK DROP OFF COMMENCES MONDAY SEPTEMBER 12, 9AM TO 1:30 PM. THERE WILL BE

CARTS INSIDE THE MAIN DOORS (ON THE LEFT HAND SIDE).

5. IF THESE HOURS ARE NOT CONVENIENT FOR YOU PLEASE CONTACT ME VIA EMAIL, TEXT OR

PHONE 705-920-4349.

6. CONSTRUCTION IS TAKING PLACE ON LARCH ST.IT IS BEING DONE DIRECTLY IN FRONT OF THE

CHURCH. THERE IS NO PARKING DIRECTLY IN FRONT OF THE CHURCH. THERE ARE 2 PARKING

LOTS BEHIND THE CHURCH OFF MEDINA LANE. THERE IS ALSO A PARKING LOT AT THE CORNER

OF LISGAR AND LARCH. YMCA ALSO HAS PARKING. NB THE PARKING LOT ACROSS FROM THE

CHURCH BETWEEN ROSERY FLORIST AND THE BUILDING WITH “THE HEART OF GOLD “MURAL

ARE PRIVATE LOTS. YOU WILL BE BOOTED. THE LOT IS UNDER 24/7 SURVEILLANCE.


